
Staying in the house

At the moment, there is a bug going round. It's called Corona Virus.

Corona Virus can make people poorly.

Until the bug has gone away,

we need to try to keep everyone healthy.

To try to stop the bug spreading, you need to

stay inside the house.



You won't be able to go outside or in the car or bus.

Staying inside will help to stop germs spreading.

Staff will tell you you when going outside is OK again.

If you have any questions, you can ask staff.


